
Results of our Recep-on Welcome Mass Ques-onnaire 
 
Thank you to all of our families who a3ended our Welcome Mass on Sunday 15th September 
2025. It was wonderful to welcome so many families to the parish 'RecepCon Welcome 
Mass' on Sunday. A special thank you to those who a3ended, Fr Kieran and the PTFA for 
making this happen. 
 
We are always reviewing things at school and your feedback regarding this morning will 
support our team in improving our welcome next academic year. 
 

Ques%onnaire outcomes: 
 
82% of those who responded were able to a3end the Mass. 100% of those in a3endance 
said that it was an enjoyable experience. 
 

 
Parental comments: 
 

 


